
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20.10.20 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

POPPY APPEAL 
 

I am pleased to be able to inform you that we will once again be participating in this 

year’s Poppy Appeal. 
 

Poppies will be on sale at the school office and will be available to students 

throughout the day, should they wish to make a donation. 
 

This year we also have additional items to sell. These items are individually priced. 

Please see the items and price list attached with this letter. 

 

Please note - once items have sold out then there will be no further supply of 

them. 
 

Poppies will be on sale from (tomorrow) Wednesday 21st October until Wednesday 

11th November at the entrance gate into school. 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

   
 
 
 
Lindsey Corbett 

Associate Principal 

 
 


